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Statement by Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick  
on the passing of former Secretary of State Norma Paulus 

 
SALEM – Oregon Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick, D-Portland, released the following 
statement today regarding the passing of former Secretary of State Norma Paulus: 
 
“Norma Paulus came from humble beginnings and was determined to be successful, working 
through law school and achieving victories as a woman in a field at the time dominated by men. 
She was an inspiration to women leaders throughout Oregon. She was ahead of her time, and I 
will miss her.” 
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